

July 14, 2014

Daemen College Faculty and Staff

Dear Colleagues,

I am writing with some more exciting updates.

I am delighted to report that Ms. Irene Holohan-Moyer, who has 19 years of experience in higher education and management, will serve as registrar at Daemen College, effective July 16. As registrar, she will oversee all operations of the registrar and registration offices, including managing student academic records, issuing official transcripts, ensuring compliance with federal and state reporting. She comes to Daemen after 13 years at the University at Buffalo, where she most recently was director of enrollment systems support for HUB (the student information system). Please help me welcome her to campus and thank her predecessor, Paulette Anzelone, for her many years of service to Daemen.

I am also pleased to report that Ms. Lisa Arida, Daemen's Controller, will serve as Interim Vice President for Business Affairs as we continue our national search for a permanent vice president. I am told that the search committee has a strong pool of applicants and that they will be conducting interviews in the near future. Please help me congratulate Lisa.

Also due congratulations is Vice President Richanne Mankey. *Buffalo Business First* has named her one of Western New York's outstanding Women of Influence.

Finally, I would like to invite you to a press conference on Monday, July 21at 10 a.m. in Rosary Hall where I will announce formally that Daemen has received a major, national distinction. That distinction will go a long way to solidify our national reputation. Please join us if you have the chance.

Cordially,

Lay A. Olson
President